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Exciting things are happening in District 1 and I am so grateful to be a part of it.   

 

We continue to have our District Meetings via Zoom, although that could change soon 

as people begin to feel more comfortable meeting face to face.  Almost all our service 

positions are filled, except for Public Outreach and AA Liaison.  We approved our annual 

budget, keeping in mind the reserve account we established last panel.  Our next District 

Meeting will be in July. 

 

Diane, Area Public Outreach Coordinator, let us know that a prison in our district is 

looking for two paperback copies of How Al-Anon Works.  They are also interested in 

starting an Al-Anon meeting at the facility.  District 1 will donate the books for this 

worthy cause and discuss how to help start an Al-Anon meeting in a prison.  If anyone 

has any experience, strength and hope related to project please let us know. 

 

COVID 19 has made it necessary to stay flexible and that is especially true for our 

individual groups.  As of today, District 1 has three in-person meetings, three Zoom 

meetings, two hybrid meetings (in person and Zoom), one phone meeting and two 

meetings that are not meeting yet. Our Alateen meeting will begin meeting again via 

Zoom now that the school year is over, and students are not spending so much time in 

Zoom classes.  This information changes so quickly I have to consult our website to 

know what is happening.  Thank you to Colleen, our District Website Coordinator, who 

keeps us all up to date on changes to our meetings 

(https://www.tallyalanon.org/meetings.html).   

 

District 1 will have a Gratitude Luncheon on Saturday, October 23.  We are hoping one 

of our members will volunteer to chair this event.  If any of you are in the Tallahassee 

area that day, please feel welcome to join us for a time of food, fellowship, and 

recovery. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Katy M., DR District 1 

Nancy H., DISL District 1 
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